
Dear Parents / Carers,
As we move into summer, it may seem odd to refer to new beginnings and chapters. However, for many students in school,
it is the time to do just that. Our Year 13 students are looking ahead to college, university and further training; the time
when they’ll cross the threshold and move onto a pathway that they can shape. Year 11 are also moving into a new chapter,
having completed their GCSE studies and assessments. Both year groups have done enormously well, managing all the A’
Level, BTEC and GCSE demands in a year of uncertainty and change. We are all very proud of their resilience and positivity,
and it is a great pleasure to see them grow into confident, focused young people with happy, healthy and successful
futures.
Over the coming weeks, Years 7-10 will be sitting their end of year assessments. This is a great opportunity for them to
shine and show us what they can achieve. In her poem, Maya Angelou refers to ‘moulding’ and ‘sculpting’ ourselves, seeing
each hour as a ‘new chance’. We want our students to see the challenges they face as experiences that build them up and
shape their character, developing the Oasis Habits of self-control and hope. 
Please continue to support your child in their revision so that they do their absolute best and end the year positively.
Learning to work and focus now will set them up for success, giving them confidence to grasp ‘chances’ and ‘new
beginnings’ along the way.

Have you moved house or
changed your number recently? 

If you have, please notify us
immediately on 01274 362050, or by
email at admin@oasislisterpark.org 

Mrs Hackett - Deputy Principal

@OasisListerPark

A message from our Leadership Team
27th May 2021

M A T H S  P U Z Z L E

Can you solve our Maths puzzle? Email Mr Ishaq
to receive your reward!

On the Pulse of Morning
Lift up your eyes upon

This day breaking for you.
Give birth again
To the dream.

Women, children, men,
Take it into the palms of your hands.
Mould it into the shape of your most

Private need. Sculpt it into
The image of your most public self.

Lift up your hearts
Each new hour holds new chances

For a new beginning.
Maya Angelou



An award winning medical road show is coming to OALP this summer,
giving students a unique insight into what lies beneath the skin. The event

which was featured on BBC Dragons Den, Discovery Channel and
Medicplayer is back out delivering live events. During the event, students

will work with award winning human anatomist Sam Piri to dissect real
organ specimens, learning how the human body works and what happens

in states of disease. The event is aimed at GCSE, A Level and BTEC
students as well as any other student aspiring to study health or biomedical

related careers. Both students and parents can attend the event which is
taking place on 8th August 2021. Tickets can be purchased online at

www.med-soc.co.uk For more information, visit our website or email our
STEM Coordinator at sonia.ahmed@oasislisterpark.org 

Rawcliffes
The Uniform Shop
Natasha’s School Wear
Academia Apparel. 

 
The Oasis Academy Lister Park PE kit will be changing for September
2021. The new kit will consist of a navy blue & red t-shirt, a hoodless
jumper, blue joggers, shorts and football socks. This new PE kit will be
available to buy from July onwards ready for September from the following
shops;

Safeguarding Message
We understand this is a difficult time for many families in our community. We regularly update our

website with contact details for agencies that can help you with your mental health, foodbanks and many
other types of support. For more information, please contact the academy by phone or email.

Trip Reminder:
All students have been invited on the end of year reward

trip which will take place on 2nd July, providing they
continue to have excellent attendance (96% and

above), no behaviour concerns and excellent
punctuality



We are collecting bottle lids for a project in the Design and
Technology department, we would really appreciate your help.
We need plastic bottle lids with the recycling symbol ‘2 HDPE’.

 Thank you. Miss Simmonds

This year our production is based around Lockdown
and we would like to incorporate as many different
lockdown experiences as possible to represent the

whole school community.
 

If you wish to share your lockdown story then please
complete the survey through the link and a member of

the production team will be in touch.
 

More details about the show will be coming soon.
Mrs Brown 

Peaceophobia Workshop
On Tuesday 15th June the Community

Hub invited a Bradford Theatre Company
to deliver a workshop to 25 Oasis

Academy students. This was a unique
opportunity for young people to engage
with the issues, politics and messages
central to the theme of ‘Peaceophobia’.

The workshop was a fantastic chance for
students to express themselves, build

confidence, develop performance skills
and learn about themselves and their

place in the world. It was also lots of fun! A
huge thank you to all the students who

were so brilliant throughout the workshop
and to all the staff that made the workshop

happen.
 

Please complete the survey that has been sent to
your inbox.

Year 7 boys football played at Hanson this week in
their first fixture of the year. It was a strong

performance and an evenly matched games. The
students have worked hard in training and have
made the PE Department proud of their match

performance. 
 

If you would like to be part of one of our sports
teams, please speak to your PE teacher and

attend Extra-Curricular clubs after school.
 



BBC Bitesize
 Mr Bruff on YouTube
 www.englishbiz.co.uk.
 www.revisionworld.com.
 www.getrevising.co.uk.

  Useful websites: 

We wish all our students the best of luck in the upcoming assessments.

Black pen 
Pencil
Ruler
Eraser 
Calculator

Please make sure you are on time and prepared for your exam. You will be required to bring in;


